
 
 

 
14 November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Alumnus/Convocation Member 

 NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF CONVOCATION AGM – SATURDAY, 19 NOVEMBER 2022.  

Due to the tragic passing of alumnus and current serving member of CONVEX, Ms Mbalenhle Banda, the Executive 
Committee of Convocation (CONVEX) with the support of the Advancement and Alumni Relations Office, has made 
a decision, in honour of Ms Banda, to postpone the Convocation AGM scheduled for Saturday, 19 November 2022 at 
10h00. 

 Members will be notified once a new date has been confirmed. 

 The Executive Committee of Convocation and the Office thanks you for your understanding and support. 

 Our thoughts and prayers go out to the family of the late Ms Banda. May her soul rest in peace. 

 Sincerely,   

 

Mr Zwakele Ngubane 

Secretary to Convocation 
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